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6 May 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Beckfoot Uniform  
Year 9 going into Year 10 

 
On Monday 20 June 2022, our students will start their new academic year at Beckfoot. This is an important 
and exciting transition period, particularly for our year 9 students, as it marks the start of Key Stage 4 and 
their GSCE courses.   
 
To mark this transition, Year 9 students (new Year 10) will be expected to have black jumpers from the 
Monday 20 June 2022. We would like to take this opportunity to also remind parents of the uniform 
policy. 

 
Thank you for your support with this and if you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in contact. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Stuart Heaviside   Jack Wheeler    
Head of Year 9    Year 9 Pastoral Manager 


